
Lee Township Grant Committee Meeting of June 19, 2018 
Held 7:00 p.m. at the Lee Township Hall 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. 
 
Present:  Chris French, Darla Rippee, Wanda Freeman, Heidi Pitt, and Doris French 
 
A motion to approve the agenda was made by Doris and seconded by Darla.  Motion passed. 
 
A motion to accept the minutes from the May meeting was made by Chris and seconded by Darla.  
Motion passed. 
 
Heidi passed out copies of the new cemetery rules.   
 
Grants:  Heidi talked with Mark McMillan.  He suggested a map on the wall, trash cans, resurface or pave 
the road and get flag holders for the veteran’s graves.  The committee also discussed marking the 
wetland area and a three foot tall lattice or post fence.  We divided up the task of finding prices for the 
items and will bring them to the June 26 meeting so we have them ready for the next Board meeting.  
All these things include volunteer participation for the in-kind portion of the T.O.W.N. grant. 
 
We will ask the Board which of these items they want us to acquire with the grant money: 
 
Map for the wall 
Trash cans 
Flag holders 
Fencing 
Road resurfacing 
 
If we can get Board approval right away, Doris can work on the grant and submit it in July and we will 
not need a July meeting. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Chris and seconded by Wanda.  Motion passed and the meeting 
adjourned at 7:55 p.m.  The next meeting will be June 26, 2018 at 7 p.m.   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Doris French 
Grant Committee Secretary 


